ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Bureau of Engineering to report to the Public Works and Gang Reduction
Committee on how the Bureau can be a leader in emission and greenhouse gas
reduction, including opportunities to do so through bike lane materials purchasing, routine
City building projects, Department of Water and Power assistance with on-site solar
arrays, and all projects related to the 2028 Olympics.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)



